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Newtesol at DCNS´s Supplier´s Day 

 

METCOEX Group and Nuevas Tecnologías de Soldadura (Newtesol) atended on September 9th 

to DCNS´s Supplier´s Day at the Paris Congress Hall. The objective of the event was that DCNS 

presented its new business lines for the near future. During the morning, the event consisted 

in a presentation of the company by its President and General Director, Patrick Boissier, and its 

Purchase and Supply Chain Director, Patrick de Leffe. After that, a round table about DCNS´s 

growth and strategy took place, focusing on its impact on the relationship with its suppliers. In 

the afternoon session, DCNS presented its purchasing and suppliers´ relationship policy. At the 

end of the session, informal networking was promoted both with DCNS´s staff and the rest of 

the attendees. 

 

DCNS´s target markets for the near future are the naval defense market, the civil nuclear 

industry and the renewable marine energy. Newtesol has great experience in the first two 

markets. Regarding the naval defense market, Newtesol has participated in several projects 

worldwide. As to the civil nuclear industry, the nuclear NPT Stamp of ASME (the American 

Society of Mechanical Engineers) held by Newtesol certifies its aptitude for the fabrication of 

nuclear components. 

 

METCOEX Group and Newtesol met with DCNS representatives that showed their interest in 

the Newtesol NPT Stamp, as just a few companies in Europe hold this certificate. 

 


